
 
August 4, 2021 
 
Good morning, 
 
All staff and resident test results have been received and we have no new positives to report. We must 

still wait for the results of next Monday’s testing before we are able to consider resuming visits. We 

know this has been difficult time and we appreciate your patience.  We are continuing to stay in daily 

contact with Public health and following their guidance.   

 

Thank you again for your continued prayers and support. 

 

Molly Brann DNS  

St. Teresa Rehabilitation & Nursing Center 

519 Bridge Street 

Manchester NH 03104 

(603) 668-2373 


